
Media round-up: 8th January 2024  

Our work in the news 

- Sophie Francis-Cansfield quoted in the Metro - Reeva Steenkamp was more than 

just a tragic name in the Oscar Pistorius show - Sophie Francis-Cansfield, head of 

external affairs at Women’s Aid, said murders that occur ‘in the home’ – such as that 

of Reeva’s – are still not being taken seriously enough, with sentences often too 

short and not reflecting the severity of the crime. She added: ‘It is essential that 

Reeva Steenkamp is not forgotten and doesn’t become a footnote in the story of her 

killer. ‘Each victim of domestic homicide is important – they are daughters, sisters, 

wives, mothers, beloved friends. ‘It is vital that we continue to keep their lives and 

stories front and centre, as we continue to build a world where violence against 

women and girls is no longer tolerated.’ 

 

Social Media Update 

Twitter: 

- The Devil’s Tapestry (5 likes, 3 retweets, 1,141 impressions) 

Facebook: 

- The Devil’s Tapestry (45 likes, 5 comments, 6,064 people reached) 

 

https://metro.co.uk/2024/01/05/reeva-steenkamp-a-tragic-name-oscar-pistorius-show-20069062/
https://metro.co.uk/2024/01/05/reeva-steenkamp-a-tragic-name-oscar-pistorius-show-20069062/
https://twitter.com/womensaid/status/1743210792135057454
https://www.facebook.com/womensaid/posts/pfbid06jq5yav4SynEZwtwTVzkYQhcMRNfQBFjkigBGBL2zfEDuEEv6NaivQQgbYCXC94rl

